
Town Of Norridgewock 
TIF Advisory Committee Minutes 

June 20, 2017 
 
 

Chairman John Malek called the meeting to order at 5:03 in the conference room at the 
Norridgewock Town Office. Committee members Jessie Everett, Duane Gushee, Brandi Ireland, Becky 
Ketchum, John Malek and Sallie Wilder were present. Member Andrew Ketterer was absent. A quorum 
was declared. Also in attendance at all or parts of the meeting was Town Manager Richard Labelle, 
alternate member Ruth Keister, Mr & Mrs. Kniffin and Mr. & Mrs. Beckler. 

 
The boat grant was mentioned by Richard, the Bureau of Conservation is coming up with a plan 

for a new dock/float system. There will be more to come on this. Richard will get some estimates for the 
gateway signage in a few weeks to present to us for next meeting. There was nothing new to report on 
the Rail Trail. 

 
Mr.  & Mrs. Kniffin and Mr. & Mrs. Beckler were there to ask questions on the old fire station. 

They asked for expenses for taxes/sewer/water. They are proposing to start a manufacturing company 
for their homemade herbal lotions. 

 
The greenspace in town was discussed further. There was a proposal to install a pole for $2,500. 

This would set the pole, put service in, do underground electrical and outlets. Jessie made a motion to 
processed, Duane Gushee gave a second, and all were in favor. The permits will be approved 7/6 at the 
planning board meeting. There was also more discussion about what to place in the greenspace. John 
proposed we stay with the wrought iron theme and possibly place a kiosk with information on it. John 
will bring back pricing and options for next meeting.  

 
 
Next meeting is scheduled for July 25 at 5:00 at the town office. 
 
        Meeting adjourned at 6.05 P.M. 
 
        Respectfully submitted 
 
        Jessica Everett  
        TIF Committee Secretary 

APPROVED 
07/26/17 


